
November 11th 1919.

I!
Dr. H. C. Perrin, 
Oonservatoriua of Music.

Dear Dr. Perrin : -
I have just received the enclosed

communication and have Informed the writer that I
was turning the matter over to you.

The ’’card" to which the writer refers
has not as yet arrived, "but when it does reach me 
will send it to you also.

With best wishes,
I remain,

Yours sincerely,

fda/mc. noting Principal.


